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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-3000
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION


January 31, 2006

MEMORANDUM FOR:
Carolyn Federoff, President, AFGE National Council





  of HUD Locals 222

FROM:


Priscilla A. Lewis, Chief, Labor Relations Branch, ARHLL

SUBJECT:


Technical Guidance Memorandum

For your information, this memorandum serves as notice to the Union of the issuance of a new Technical Guidance Memorandum (TGM) for all FHEO employees.  The TGM responds to the concerns outlined in the GAO report containing findings and recommendations about the manner in which initial inquiries, complaint intake, investigations and conciliations are handled by the Office of Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity and the State and local agencies that investigate fair housing complaints under the Fair Housing Assistance Program (FHAP) agencies.


Attached is the Technical Guidance Memorandum and the July 18, 2005, Memorandum entitled “Appropriate Use of the TEAPOTS Inquiry System.”


If you have any questions feel free to contact Joann T. Robinson on (202) 708-3373. 
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